Crump, Clifton

From: Mayor Tom Barrett

Sent: Tuesday, January 20, 2015 9:39 AM
To: Crump, Clifton; Tabak, Jodie
Subject: FW: Streetcar Vote Wednesday

FYl

Sincerely,

Megan O’Connor

Canstituent Relations Manager
Office of Mayor Tom Barrett

P: 414-286-2200
moconn@milwaukee.gov

MILWVALRTE

From: Leslie West - The Rave/Eagles Club [mailta:leslie@therave.com]
Sent: Monday, January 19, 2015 12:53 PM

To: Mayor Tom Barrett

Subject: Streetcar Vote Wednesday

Dear Mayor and Aldermen,

As the owner/operator of Milwaukee’s historic Eagles Club/Rave Ballroom | encourage you to vote in favor of
the streetcar proposal that will be before you on Wednesday. At our location on the near west side we cater to
a diverse population of young professionals and urbanites who want to live in cities that provide them with
transportation options. Anything we can do to continue to aftract this type of energetic, diverse population has
our support. While the initial streetcar line will not serve our venue, our hope is that future expansion will run a
line down West Wisconsin Avenue and another down 27" Street so that our future customers from all over the
city will be able to quickly, easily and safely have a “designated driver” take them from their door to ours.
Please vote “yes” on the streetcar to keep Milwaukee’s momentum rolling.”

Leslie West

The Rave / Eagles Ballroom
2401 W. Wisconsin Avenue
Milwaukee, WI 53233

(414) 342-0300

(414) 342-0359 fax
Leslie@therave.com




